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BUILDERS’ LIEN ACT NOTICE
Take notice that on January 10, 
2019, a Certificate of Substantial 
Performance under the Master 
Municipal Construction Document 
Specifications was issued with 
respect to Contract no. 18-13 
between J. Cote & Son
Excavating Ltd. and The City of
Campbell River (Owner) in 
connection with improvements on 
City owned Lands, Municipal Roads 
or Statutory Rights of Way.

All persons entitled to claim a lien 
under the Builders’ Lien Act and 
who performed work or supplied 
materials in connection with the
City of Campbell River Contract
No. 18-13 – Waterfront Sewer 
Upgrades – Phase 1 are notified
that the time to file a Claim of Lien 
may be abridged and Section 20
of the Act should be consulted.


